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Witton Church Walk CE Aided Nursery & Primary School

Church Walk, off Chester Way, 

Northwich, 

Cheshire, 

CW9 5QQ
Tel: 01606 663610
 ‘Where Every Door is Opened and Every Gift Unlocked’
Head teacher: Mrs K Magiera


E-mail: head@wittonwalk.cheshire.sch.uk
14th March 2022

Dear Parents of Y5 & 6 children 

SWIMMING – Summer 2022

Our swimming sessions for years 5 and 6 will commence this year on Tuesday 19th April and then continue every Tuesday on the dates in the table below. This letter will provide you with information about what they will learn, steps you can take to help prepare them for their lessons and give you confidence about your child attending school swimming lessons in the current climate.

The aim of these lessons are to teach your child to: Swim competently, confidently and proficiently over a distance of at least 25m and use a range of strokes effectively. As a parent or carer you play a vital role in encouraging your child to swim and to help them to learn about water safety, survival and lifesaving before they attend their school swimming sessions to ensure that they get the most from each and every lesson. Swimming lessons are part of the national curriculum so we do therefore expect all of the children to attend.

The following table indicates the dates and times that your child’s class will attend the swimming lessons:

	CLASS 
	DATES

	MR GREENS CLASS
10.30 – 11.00


	Session 1 – 19th April

Session 2 – 26th April

Session 3 – 3rd May

Session 4 – No session due to SATS week

Session 5 – 17th May

Session 6 – 24th May

Session 7 – 7th June

Session 8 – 14th June

Session 9 – 21st June

Session 10 – 28th June 

Session 11 – 5th July

Session 12 – 12th July

Session 13 – 19th July

	
	

	MISS CLARKES CLASS
11.00 -11.30


	

	
	

	MRS KENYONS CLASS
1.30 – 2.00
	


On the day, children can choose to come into school wearing normal PE kit with their swimming costume or bring their costume to change into at the swimming baths. They will need to bring a towel in a clearly named bag as these will be placed on the poolside whilst the children are swimming. At the request of Brio, it is preferred that boys wear swimming trunks and not shorts, and girls must wear one piece swimsuits and not bikinis for the lessons. 

You will need to give permission for your child to take part in the swimming lessons on School Spider. It is recommended that the children do not wear goggles for their swimming sessions, however, if your child does need to wear them then we will expect you to give permission on School Spider too.

Kind regards

Mrs Parr
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